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On December 20 2019, African pastors gathered in the Arbor Ballroom of The Washington Times for a 

revival dinner that brought pastors of different denominations standing together as one body of Christ for 

peace in the nation and the world. The title of the program was: "Peace Starts with Me- African Pastors 

United as One. A New Hope for a Heavenly World". 

 

The invocation was given by Pastor Michael Data of Deeper Life Bible Church followed by worship 

songs by the Celestial Church of Christ Choir. Dr. Ki Hoon Kim, regional Chairman of FFWPU and 

National Co-Chairman of ACLC delivered the keynote address followed by dinner and an African dance 

performance by the Children of the Washington DC Family Church. Venerable Superior Evangelist 

Joseph Olorunisola, head of the Celestial Church of Christ USA Diocese delivered an inspiring speech 

calling for the unity of the body of Christ. Bishop Martin Webb who worked very hard for the program 

presented a plaque of recognition to Dr. Ki Hoon Kim and Venerable Superior Evangelist Joseph 

Olorunisola for honoring the program with their presence and support. 

 

 
 

Prophet Ebenezer Akinsunlola, senior Pastor of Worldwide Prayer Centre Inc, Dr. Osondu Chigbo of the 

Osondu World Outreach Ministries, Dr. Michael Jenkins, UPF-USA president, Archbishop George 

Augustus Stallings of Imani Temple and Chairman of IAPD and Dr. Louone Rouse all delivered powerful 

and inspiring speeches that created a Heavenly atmosphere in the Ballroom. Rev Levy Daugherty and his 

wife Claire Daugherty led a blessing session that explained the importance of marriage and husband and 

wife standing together as the image of God. Bishop Vandy Kennedy delivered the benediction followed 

by revival songs by the Celestial Church of Christ choir to end the program. 

 

Thank you all for honoring the program with your presence and May God Bless you and your ministries. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Dr. Achille Acolatse 


